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February 7, 2011
Professor Larry Krissek

Chair, Arts and Sciences CCI

Re: Major and Minor in Philosophy
Dear Professor Krissek:

The CCI’s Arts and Humanities 2 subcommittee met on February 3, 2010, to review the semester conversion plans for the BA and minor in Philosophy submitted by the Department of Philosophy.   Both programs are converted from their quarter equivalents with minimal change, except for the addition of a 3-semester-hour “Gateway Seminar” in the major.  The number of hours in both programs remains equivalent to the requirement under quarters.

The committee noted the need for a few minor clarifications and corrections, the most important of which were

· For both programs remove extraneous courses from the curriculum map.
· For the minor, make sure the program requirements on page 4 match the requirement shown on the semester advising sheet

· For the major, specify that additional courses to meet the 30-hour minimum may be at the 2000-level and above (not just the 3000-level and above)

· For the major, give some rationale in the cover letter for dropping the requirement for Ancient Philosophy (Philosophy 3210) as one of the courses in the history of philosophy.

The remaining changes were typos and suggested re-wording.
The committee considered the two programs to be well-conceived and rigorous and (after checking that the word “comprise” had not been misused anywhere) voted unanimously to forward both major and minor to the full CCI for the next step in the approval process.

Sincerely,
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Wm. Mitchell Masters

A&H2 Subcommittee Chair

Associate Professor of Biology




Department of Evolution, Ecology, and Organismal Biology





College of Biological Sciences


318 West 12th Avenue


Columbus, OH 43210-1293





Phone (614) 292-8088


Fax (614) 292-2030
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